
October 5, 2020

WHAT'S HAPPENING ON THE HILL?

NO SCHOOL NEXT MONDAY
OCTOBER 12, 2020

Planning ahead a bit here, but just a
reminder that there will be no school
NEXT Monday!!

DS Facemasks Have Been Delivered

By now, anyone who ordered a DS
Facemask should have received it in the
mail. If you have not received your mask,
please email:
president@pinehillschoolcsa.org.

Join the CSA!

The CSA is still looking for two Co-Vice Presidents: Learn the ropes from in 2020-2021,

then assume the Co-Presidents role for the 2021-2022 school year. Please reach out for

more information at president@pinehillschoolcsa.org.

-Royale Abrams and Tara Hourihan, CSA Co-Presidents

What's Happening in the Community

Community Education

Check out these cool Fall Class

mailto:president@pinehillschoolcsa.org
mailto:president@pinehillschoolcsa.org
https://www.doversherborn.org/uploaded/Community_Ed_District/FALL_20_SHERBORN_(1)_-_Copy.pdf


offerings offered by the Dover
Sherborn Community Education!

Sherborn Library Jack-O-Lantern
Competition

Come join the fun and get into the
Halloween spirit! ​Click here for details
on how to participate.

Still got more questions about the school year and updates? DS has created an website
dedicated to details and updates on the town's online learning - #WeareDS Online is a
good resource for lingering queries.
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